Freedom of Information Act 2000 
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.
You asked:  Follow on request to 8287
The Tennant UK contract was being revied (Sic) at the time do you have the new information please?
Clarification received 10/11/15:-

Contract start and expiry dates please.

ANSWER:  The Tennant contract was due to expire on 31/3/15; this was extended until 30/9/15 and has now expired. This work is now being carried out by our maintenance contractor DHL. 
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance 
Leicester City Council
Legal Services

1st Floor, 16 New Walk
Leicester, LE1 6UB
E-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

